
Head of Vet Anatomy Department Dr. Kimwele holds an academic staff 
meeting 

 

Dr. C. Kimwele, Chairman of the Department of Vet. Anatomy & Physiology held a meeting  
with the acadimic staff on 3rd Dec. 2015 to review and discuss the departments targets of staff 
performance appraisal the year 2015. 

Other issues in the agenda of the meeting were: Announcement of the appointment of two new 
external examinars Prof. Wathita of Egerton and Prof. R. Anatoly of Moi University. Also new 
members of saff as technologists i.e Charles Ekapolon and Mary Nzioki. 

 

 

 



 


